
Dear Representative Gomberg, 

Please do NOT support HB 4115 which would treat e-cigarettes the same as cigarettes. Please 

support  HB 4073, a common sense bill to ban e-cigarette sales to minors. Thousands of smokers 

have tried to quit before are now able to quit smoking and start vaporizing which very well may 

save their lives. There is no tar and 38 less chemicals in E-cigarettes. The ability to use 

electronic cigarettes in public spaces will actually improve public health by inspiring 

other smokers to switch. Surveys of thousands of users indicate that the majority of 

those who switch completely replace tobacco cigarettes with the electronic cigarettes, 

reducing their health risks by an estimated 99%. 

 Please look at the facts and do not allow the tobacco companies to win over the health of hooked 

nicotine smokers. Please vote no on 4115 and yes on 4073.  

 Thank you,  

 Rick Venturi 

125 Crab Creek Road 

Tidewater, 97390 

 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2014R1/Measures/Overview/HB4073

